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Thank you to all the children and parents of Pearl Class who have very kindly been involved in the 

organisation of the cake sale . Thank you also for all your kind cake donations -we have had so many 

cakes that we have been able to have the sale for two evenings after school . We are not sure of the 

total yet but watch this space as the children are very keen to know how much money they have 

raised for this wonderful charity.  

      

      

  

                                                                          Mrs Moncrieff  

 



 

  

                 

                                   

 

 

 


